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Dear all Travel Partners, 

 
SriLankan Airlines Operates Non-stop Flights to Colombo, Sri Lanka 

 
With great pleasure to announce that from 15 July 2017, SriLankan Airlines will enhance its 
service to Sri Lanka by operating five non-stop flights a week to Colombo which will replace 
the existing stop in Bangkok. There will be two new flights departure in the morning. 
 
The new flight schedules are as follow. 
 
From 15 July 2017 onwards  
 

Flight No From To Departure Arrival Operate 
UL 893 HKG CMB 1815 2105 1 / 4 / 6 
UL 897 HKG CMB 0200 0450 4/ 6 

      
UL 892 CMB HKG 0905 1710 1 / 4 / 6 
UL 896 CMB HKG 1335 2200 3/ 5 

  All times are in local. 
 
 
Please be noted that all flight schedules are subject to change without prior notice. 
Please refer to GDS for details. 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact SriLankan Airlines. 
 
Reservations / Ticketing:  +852 2521 0708 
Group Desk:   +852 2801 5199 
Sales:    +852 2521 0825 
Email:    res_hkg@srilankan.com 
     hkg.groups@srilankan.com 
     sales.hkg@srilankan.com 
     sales_m.hkg@srilankan.com 

24 Hour Global Contact Center  
Toll free Line:   +852 3051 2822 
Email:    reservations@srilankan.com 
 


